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Comments: The proposed "Need for Change Document " does not involve enough local input.

It does not meet our needs, we need more hands-on management, not less management.

It does not reflect past comments on what needs changed in the current management plans.
The planning team needs to hold meetings with the public to refine the "Need for Change
Document ", that truly meets the need for change of the communities. And then include those
changes in the new plan.

Common sense will solve our problems on our National Forests, not political rhetoric!



